

Share on 🛐 🖹 🛅

Spread the news: Applications invited for Hong Kong Exchange's **Back to Work Programme**

Dear TWF friends

The Women's Foundation is delighted to support The Women's Exchange at Hong Kong Exchange's 2nd Back to Work Programme.

The Women's Exchange at Hong Kong Exchange introduced its first "Back to Work Programme" in May 2013 to support high calibre professionals in their return to the workforce and to contribute to Hong Kong's financial services industry. The programme targets experienced professionals with 8-10 years' experience who have been out of the workforce for a period of time. Eight candidates were shortlisted to participate in the first cycle of the programme and HKEx was delighted to offer permanent positions to three participants upon their completion of the programme. More information can be found at The Hong Kong Exchange Website.

The Exchange is now accepting applications for the second cycle of the programme. The new application deadline is January 9, 2015.

Please help publicise the programme to your networks!

Warm regards

Stephanie Poon Marketing & Communications Manager

Read more..

9A Chun Wo Commercial Centre, 23-29 Wing Wo Street, Sheung Wan info@thewomensfoundationhk.org | 1 +852-2592-8265 | F +852-2592-8264

You received this e-mail because you subscribed to The Women's Foundation database.

To unsubscribe, please click here.